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Statement on the 2021 NBA Champion Milwaukee Bucks 

MADISON – The following is a statement from State Senator LaTonya Johnson on the Milwaukee Bucks’ 

victory in the 2021 NBA Championship: 

 

“I would like to extend my congratulations to the 2021 NBA Champion Milwaukee Bucks on their tremendous 

season, and to thank the Bucks and the entire Deer District team for showcasing Milwaukee so successfully 

these last few weeks. 

 

“Six years ago, the entire state of Wisconsin rallied behind the Bucks to keep the team in Milwaukee—where 

they belong—and last night all of that love and support brought home the national title for the first time in 50 

years.   

 

“The Fiserv Forum is located in the 6th Senate District, which I am fortunate to represent.  Beyond the 

economic boost for the whole state, the Bucks’ title run drew massive crowds that packed the Deer District and 

a global audience got to see Milwaukee at its finest--and our great city didn’t disappoint.  From local small 

businesses to fire and public safety professionals, pulling off such a successful Finals series was a major team 

effort, and I am so glad that the world got a chance to see the amazing energy and diversity that exists in our 

community. 

 

“This Bucks team has been championing Milwaukee and its residents for years, and now they, rightfully, hold 

that title both on and off the court.” 
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